
GENERAL EDUCATION COMMITTEE 
 

November 18, 2021 
12:30 – 3:00 p.m. 

 
Teams Virtual Meeting 

 
Minutes 

 
 

Voting Members R. Caughron (BC, Chair), A. Schatteman (BC), S. Ehsani (BC), A. Setterstrom  
Present: (BUS), S. DeSpain (EDU), R. Sinko (EET), S. Sharp (LAS/SS), C. Abreu 

(LAS/H), S. Estes (Director Academic Advising, LAS), B. Broom (VPA),  
 F. Asbrand (HHS, Student), A. Navarrete (LAS, Student) 
 
Ex Officio Members O. Ghrayeb (Senior Vice Provost), C. Zack (Academic Assessment), 
Present: D. Halverson (CC/CE) 

 
 

I. Meeting Call to Order by Chair, Rod Caughron 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:30.  
 

II. Adoption of Agenda  
 
Caughron called for a motion to adopt the agenda. Estes so moved and this was 
seconded by Setterstrom. The motion to adopt was APPROVED 
UNANIMOUSLY.  

 
III. Minute Approval from meeting on October 21, 2021 

 
Caughron called for a motion to approve the minutes from the second meeting of the 
General Education Committee for academic year 2021-2022. Setterstrom so moved 
and this was seconded by Sharp.  The motion to approve the minutes from 
10.21.2021 was APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY.  
 

IV. Announcements 
 
Two new student members have been nominated to sit and were approved by 
unanimous vote of the General Education Committee.  

• Faith Asbrand represents the College of Health and Human Sciences.  
• Angelica Navarrete represents the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences.  

 
V. New Business 

 
Caughron called for a motion to review and approve the application of JOUR 210. 
Estes so moved and this was seconded by Sharp. After discussion of the application 
for inclusion in the Creativity and Critical Analysis Domain and the Learning 
Pathway, Estes amended the motion to approve the application to the Domain and 
table for the Pathway. Sharp seconded the amended motion. The amended motion 
was APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY.  
 

VI. Old Business  
 
A. The Domain/SLO re-alignment passed the Baccalaureate Council on 11.11.2021. 

The new catalog language was also approved.  



B. A sub-committee was formed to review and edit the General Education webpage. 
Alicia Schatteman will chair, Andrew Setterstrom will serve as the faculty 
representative and Faith Asbrand will serve as the student representative.  

C. The Assessment Sub-committee will resume work on the assessment process now 
that the new framework has been approved by the Baccalaureate Council. Ritu 
Subramony and Carrie Zack from Assessment, Accreditation, and Evaluation will 
provide support and subject matter expertise for the sub-committee. Rod 
Caughron, Alicia Schatteman, Shane Sharp, and Omar Ghrayeb, representing the 
Provost’s Office, will form the sub-committee.  

 
VII. Adjournment 

 
Caughron called for a motion to adjourn. Estes so moved and this was seconded by 
Sharp. The motion was APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY. The meeting was 
adjourned at 12:59 pm.  
 
The next meeting of the General Education Committee is on January 20, 2022 at 
12:30 pm via Teams.  


